
SPRING
Term ONE

Welcome to our class letter for this half term.  We are
excited to share with you our learning journey.

We are learning about
Word classes, vowels and
consonants and the prefix

-ly. We will also be

In English...

SDG 14 Life Below Water

In Maths...
we will continue to learn
about multiplication and

division with a further
emphasis on learning the 4

and 8 times tables.

In Science...

we will be learning
about soils and animal

skeletons.

In Geography...

we will learn what a
coast is. We will look
at human impact on

coastal areas and
learn about coastal

erosion.

In History...

we will learn about
the expeditions of

James Cook.

In Art...
 

we will learn
about the artist

Scarpace. 
In Music...

we will sing and perform
in preparation for our play.

In PE...

we will do dance
and ....

Our PE days are
Mondays and Fridays,
please can the
children make sure
they have PE kit on
these days.

Please ensure your
children have a water
bottle and coat in
school everyday.

In Computing...

       we will be continuing 
  to learn how to program.

In French...

we will be learning the
names of different

fruits.

In Online Safety...
we are learning how to

navigate around a
webpage safely.

In PSCHE...

we will be learning
how to keep safe

online

In Religious
Education...

we will be learning
about Hinduism.

Y3YEAR 3

We will be looking at the book by
Michael Morpurgo, Why the Whales
Came. Focusing on, verbs, nouns,
prefixes, subordinating conjunctions
and inverted commas. We will learn to
write character descriptions, diary
entries and balanced arguments.

If you would like to contact the Year 3
team then please email: 
year3@bpa.act-academytrust.org

In PE...
 

we will be
learning hockey

and dance.

We will be learning
about  marine

environments and how
to care for and preserve

them. 

It really facilitates the
children's learning if
they have the
equipment that they
need with them
everyday.

It is useful for them to
have a pencil, an
orange pencil,
whiteboard pen, ruler
and glue stick
Thank you!

This term we will start rehearsals for a
production that will be performed next
half term. We will be asking for help with
costumes towards the end of Spring 1.

https://www.buckdenschool.co.uk/_site/data/files/users/47/files/4B43738C811C4AEC53B1C47161012A3F.pdf
https://www.buckdenschool.co.uk/_site/data/files/users/5/files/73DE9E2A8523ABE2D7377B8BF20996FF.pdf
https://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/login?c=0

